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Press Release

Lifetime Membership from Mr D. Codognotto Revoked.

To Whom It May Concern:

The Motorcycle Riders Association Australia (MRA) has, after careful
consideration and pleas to Mr Codognotto, been forced to revoke the lifetime
membership from him. Mr Codognotio has been provocative and destructive
to the MRA and its members over many years.

Recent events have seen Mr Codognotto openly challenge the organisation
and the current board. Mr Codognotto has after specific requests not to
interfere with due process, elected to work against the direction of the board.

It is in the interest of the MRA and the betterment of the membership that this
radical, yet necessary step has been taken. It is hoped that the dismissal will
allow the board to work toward a better working relationship with government,
local authorities, media, organisations and clubs alike.

We look forward to working with all concerned.

The board;

Alex Money
President

Marcel Gomperts
Vice-President

Simon Rosenbaum
Secretary

Faye Kerridge
Treasurer

Anton Lange
Membership Secretary

For further comment or information please don't hesitate to contact the Secretary.



